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We strongly support this sensible bill that allows the State of Oregon the time it needs 

to study the impacts of these large farming operations on the local communities and 

economy. For any Senators to oppose such a common sense approach to ensure 

protection for our local and state communities would be a significant disappointment 

and one we would not soon forget. 

Please do the right thing! 


